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NightLite Information Night 

Thursday 24th April from 7pm – 9pm 

At Downing Place Church, Downing Street, Cambridge 

(free parking is available in Grand Arcade after 6pm)  

We would like to invite you to join us at this event, whether you are interested in 
volunteering or have been serving with us for some time.  

During the evening you will hear from Team Leaders at NightLite, on how the night cafe 
is set up, guidelines for visiting guests and keeping everyone safe while open.  

You will also hear from Street Pastor team members who will talk about how NightLite 
and the patrolling team work together to help people out and about in the City Centre.  

We recommend that anyone who has recently joined or is planning to join us come 
along as it forms part of the necessary training for both Street Pastors and NightLite 
volunteers.  

If you haven’t yet had an Observation Night, this will be an ideal introduction to know 
what happens and get a feel for the setting and whether you would like to sign up to 
become a volunteer*.  

If you would like to come to the Information Night please let our Coordinator, Neat 
Pellatt know by email cambridge@streetpastors.org.uk or by phone/text 07588 560090 

Many thanks and hope to see you on the 24th April.  

 

The Trustees of Cambridge Street Pastors & NightLite 

* Please note: anyone applying to become a volunteer will need to complete an application form, with 

2 references and agree to a Basic DBS check.  
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